
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 1, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 32 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? WELL, WHAT ELSE 

DID YOU EXPECT ON THIS DATE, APRIL 1? IN REALITY, THE WRITING OF LETTERS FOR 

SPRING LETTER MONTH IS OVER. HOWEVER, FOR THOSE WHO WAITED UNTIL MIDNIGHT 

LAST NIGHT TO WRITE YOUR LETTER, LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO GET THEM IN THE 

MAIL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO THEY CAN BE COUNTED. FOR EVERYONE WHO DID 

WRITE, THANK YOU. YOUR SUGGESTIONS AND FEEDBACK WERE MOST HELPFUL TO US 

AS WE SEEK TO EVALUATE OUR CURRENT PROGRAMMING AND PLAN FOR THE FUTURE.  

[BEN – WAUSAU] Dear WRVM Staff: Thank you for being a constant source of light in the 

darkness.  Our family (my wife and I and 3 small kids) enjoy listening to your station.  My wife and 

I grew up in Marinette and have listened to WRVM for most of our lives.  Your station was on 24/7 

in my wife's home when she was a young girl, and it is still the case to this day.  When her dad 

passed away in 2019, your station was especially a source of comfort in their home during his 

final days.  We now live in the Wausau area but love that we have been able to bring WRVM with 

us through the local translator.  The programs are fantastic and you take into consideration all 

age groups.  I know I've heard some comment that they do not like the Gaither Gospel Hour, but 

please keep that program.  We love it!  It is not silly or "too rocky."  It is just good, worshipful, 

upbeat gospel music and Bill Gaither is a gospel icon.  Laughing and having joy is a great 

Christian attribute that is much needed in today's culture.  Thank you!! 

[LINDA – SHAWANO] Dear WRVM staff, I cannot begin to put into words what a blessing your 

station has been to me over the years. The music and messages has filled my heart with God's 

peace in a world filled with such great turmoil. May God continue to richly bless your ministry as 

you seek to touch the hearts of so many others!  

[ELAINE – APPLETON]  I am so thankful for WRVM!!! On this Sunday morning hearing your well 

selected hymns & songs prepares my heart for worship by tuning my heart for praise of our 

mighty Redeemer & Savior. Saturday is the only morning in which praise & Christian music is not 

played at 6 a.m. I wish it were so. Focus on the family in my opinion is a little much for that hour. 

May God continue to bless & provide for this God honoring ministry! 

JUST A FEW OF THE LETTERS WE HAVE RECEIVED FROM SOME OF OUR LONGTIME 

LISTENERS. THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO LISTEN AND SUPPORT WRVM. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


